
Please return to: National Rifle Association, Bisley, Brookwood, Surrey, GU24 0PB 
Tel: 01483 797777 ext. 146 | Email: susan.conway@nra.org.uk  

  

 

Sporting Rifle Imperial Meeting 2022 
Saturday 9th & Sunday 10th July 

 

 

 

Full Name: NRA Membership No: 

Email Address: 

Address: Club/Sch/Unit: 

Contact No: 

Date of Birth: 

I am a member of the military (including reserve forces), police or other emergency services Yes / No 

I am a former member of the military (including reserve forces), police or other emergency services Yes / No 

I am a Cadet member of a Cadet Force Yes / No 

I am a Staff/ Volunteer member of a Cadet Force Yes / No 

 

No. Competition Distances Saturday () Sunday AM () Fee Totals 

666 The Fox Test 100x   £7.45  £ 

667 The Running Deer 100m   £7.45  £ 

668 The Running Boar 50m   £7.45  £ 

669 The Stalkers Test 100x   £7.45  £ 

670 The Swedish Deer 100m   £7.45  £ 
 

 Re-Shoot Ticket Valid for all events – subject to range availability £4.00  £ 

All entries must be received by midday on Tuesday 5th July  
  

See the Event Notes for cancellation terms  
 

Entries will be accepted on each day of the Meeting, however these 
will not benefit from advance squadding and are subject to range 

availability 

Entry Fee Sub-Total  £ 

Under 25 Discount  
40% off 

Sub-Total 
 -£ 

Non-Member Fee £12.00  £ 

Re-Shoot ticket 
Subtotal 

  £ 

 Total Fees  £ 

 

 Online  Enter online via: online.nra.org.uk 

 Cheque  Cheque payable to: National Rifle Association (Sporting Rifle Imperial 2022 on the reverse) 

 Card  Upon receipt of your form we will contact you to take payment over the phone 

 

DECLARATION: I agree to the NRA’s Competition Declaration & Terms (see the separate Event Notes document) 

 
Signed _____________________________________________________________ Dated _____________________________ 

Index No. 

Leave Blank 

 

 

Covid-19 Notice: The NSC has put in place Covid-secure procedures throughout the camp, please make yourself aware of 

the various notices and instructions. If you are feeling unwell or have Covid-19 symptoms, please do not visit the National 

Shooting Centre (NSC), no matter how mild the symptoms 

mailto:susan.conway@nra.org.uk
https://online.nra.org.uk/

